
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents that have touched base with the 
school with their positive and encouraging emails. They were very much appreciated by myself and 
my staff. 

I am writing to you all today, because I understand that there has been some concerns with students 
and parents/carers in regards to the amount of work, internet connectivity and timeframes for 
submission of tasks. These concerns have been causing some stress and we are working on 
processes and procedures for clear guidelines to be able to alleviate this stress. This information will 
be issued to all students, staff and parents shortly. 

I appreciate your understanding and patience, these are uncharted waters for as all and as we 
encounter issues, we will do our best to address and resolve them. 

Please be aware that at this time I am freezing all school fees. I ask that parents not feel obliged to 
make payments to the school. Your family’s wellbeing and health is paramount to us and we 
understand that at this time resources are scarce. 

Further, if you have not already done so, it is imperative that you notify the school as a matter of 
urgency if your child does not have access to a computer or internet at home. 

Again, I reach out to any family that is struggling financially at the moment, please make contact 
with the school as we will attempt to support you in any manner that we can. 

Yours sincerely,   

Vally Grego 

Principal 

1.4.2020 


